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District Updates 

• Budget Services has sent the budgets to the schools for the development of the 2019-2020 school year.  
• Scholastic “From Parent Involvement to Parent Empowerment” Development Sessions 

This process is going to be impactful to our work with parents for the next few years. Please come and 
join us as we work on identifying measures on parent engagement.  

March 29, 2019-Finalize Indicators April 9, 2019-Assess Engagement Rubric Part I 
April 29, 2019-Assess Engagement Rubric Part II 

 

Committee Update 

CAC members who have missed more than 2 meetings will continue to be sent letters regarding their attendance. 
Alternates will be seated when members are terminated or resign. PCS staff will follow the CAC Bylaws that 
were approved by the members this year.   

 PCS Update 

We are beginning the planning process for the new school year. We will review the parent planning training that 
we have this year. We look forward to planning together so that next year we can have successful and relevant 
parent training. Please identify four parents who would like to work with us on developing our parent 
professional development.  

Upcoming Central District Parent Committee Trainings: Spring 2019 

Please plan on participating in as many of these as you can.  
 
April 5, 2019—Suicide Prevention—Social Emotional Support 
April 8, 2019—School Experience Survey Results 
April 26, 2019—IEP (Repeat from the Fall requested by parents) 

 

 State Testing  

The State of California is going 
paperless regarding all State 
Testing results. Parents will be 
able to obtain student test results 
through their Parent Portal 
account. Parents need to enroll in 
Parent Portal. 

SBAC State Testing Window 
opened March 4, 2019 until June 
7, 2019. 

Community Advisory Committee 
(CAC)—A state mandated 

committee that focuses on the 
Special Education Local Plan 

(SELPA) 

The application for the CAC for the 
2019-2021 term is available to 
download on the PCS website 
through March 29. See Lisa Porter if 
you would like an application. 

CAC 
 

Enroll in the Parent 
Portal! 

 

 
 


